
Good morning/afternoon,  
 
We are contacting you today in the hope of obtaining your assistance with a 
research project entitled " Canadian Healthcare Professionals and Nutritional 
Genomics: Exploring Training and Education”.  
 
This project, conducted at Laval University (Quebec, Canada) by Dr. Marie-Claude 
Vohl's and Sophie Desroches’ research teams, aims to assess nutrigenomics training 
and education among healthcare professionals in Canada who provide nutrition 
advice in their clinical practice. 
 
The team is currently seeking participants (healthcare professionals who provide 
nutrition advice to clients in Canada) and invites you to kindly complete a short 
online survey of 14 questions, which takes about 10 minutes to complete. The 
survey can be accessed here: (Survey). If you choose to provide your email address 
at the end of the survey (optional), you will be entered into a draw to win one of 
three $50 grocery store gift cards. 
 
If you have any questions/concerns, please don’t hesitate to email these to 
justine.horne.1@ulaval.ca. 
 
The researchers plan to use the results from the survey to guide new training and 
education resources for healthcare professionals. Your collaboration is greatly 
appreciated and we thank you for your participation and support. 
 
This project has been approved by the Ethics Committee of Université Laval: 
Approval number #2020-231 A-1/20-05-2021. 

https://fr.surveymonkey.com/r/SGF5XHK
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